
Minutes 

A meeting of the Department of Public Health in the following matter was held on November 9, 

2023, remotely via Microsoft Teams: 

 

Docket Number 23-024, Town of Southington, Application to Approve Alternative EMS 

Plan  

 

Attorney Mark Cook and Attorney Joe Selinger appeared on behalf of the Town of Southington. 

Attorney Micheal Kurs and Attorney Timothy Ronan appeared on behalf of American Medical 

Response of Connecticut. 

Attorney Jessie Langer appeared on behalf of Hunter’s Ambulance Services. 

The proceedings were digitally recorded. 

The hearing convened at 9:00 a.m. with Attorney Kevin Hansted presiding. The hearing 

adjourned at 9:39 a.m. 

 


